
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 22, 2011 
 
 
 
        Ref: CL-0811 
 
 
Lynda Grow, Board Clerk 
Multnomah County Commissioners 
501 SE Hawthorne, Suite 600  
Portland, OR 97214-3587 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
 
Dear Lynda: 
 
ORS 198 requires the posting of a Public Hearing Notice "on or near the doors of the meeting 
room . . . or upon any official public bulletin board customarily used for the purpose of posting 
notices by or pertaining to the . . . county." 
 
In order to meet the requirements of Metro Code 3.09.030 (b), the notice needs to be posted by 
July 22, 2011. 
 
Could you please post the enclosed NOTICE OF HEARING and map in order to comply with 
this requirement. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Kenneth S. Martin 
 
 
 
Enclosures 
 


